
F-2017-00067 – Government procurement cards 
10 March 2017 
 
Summary of request 
The Authority was asked to provide spending via government procurement cards for 2015-17 
and details for each transaction.  
 
HFEA response 
The HFEA pointed out that this information is in the public domain. This has been published in 
the following file: https://www.hfea.gov.uk/media/2699/government-procurement-cards-gpc-
disclosure-information-transactions-dec-2018.xlsx 
 
For all info on our spending, please visit: https://www.hfea.gov.uk/about-us/what-we-spend-and-
how/ 
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